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Scripture Reading: Exodus 25 : 1-22 

 Then the Lord spoke to Moses, saying, 2 “Tell the sons of Israel 
to raise a contribution for Me; from every man whose heart moves him 
you shall raise My contribution. 3 This is the contribution which you are 
to raise from them: gold, silver and bronze, 4 blue, purple and scarlet 
 material, fine linen, goat hair, 5 rams’ skins dyed red, porpoise skins, 
acacia wood, 6 oil for lighting, spices for the anointing oil and for the  
fragrant incense, 7 onyx stones and setting stones for the ephod and for 
the breastpiece. 8 Let them construct a sanctuary for Me, that I may 
dwell among them. 9 According to all that I am going to show you, as the 
pattern of the tabernacle and the pattern of all its furniture, just so you 
shall construct it. 
 10 “They shall construct an ark of acacia wood two and a half 
cubits long, and one and a half cubits wide, and one and a half cubits 
high. 11 You shall overlay it with pure gold, inside and out you shall  
overlay it, and you shall make a gold molding around it. 12 You shall cast 
four gold rings for it and fasten them on its four feet, and two rings shall 
be on one side of it and two rings on the other side of it. 13 You shall 
make poles of acacia wood and overlay them with gold. 14 You shall put 
the poles into the rings on the sides of the ark, to carry the ark with 
them. 15 The poles shall remain in the rings of the ark; they shall not be 
removed from it. 16 You shall put into the ark the testimony which I shall 
give you. 
 17 “You shall make a mercy seat of pure gold, two and a half 
cubits long and one and a half cubits wide. 18 You shall make two  
cherubim of gold, make them of hammered work at the two ends of the 
mercy seat. 19 Make one cherub at one end and one cherub at the other 
end; you shall make the cherubim of one piece with the mercy seat at its 
two ends. 20 The cherubim shall have their wings spread upward,  
covering the mercy seat with their wings and facing one another; the 
faces of the cherubim are to be turned toward the mercy seat. 21 You 
shall put the mercy seat on top of the ark, and in the ark you shall put 
the testimony which I will give to you. 22 There I will meet with you; and 
from above the mercy seat, from between the two cherubim which are 
upon the ark of the testimony, I will speak to you about all that I will 
give you in commandment for the sons of Israel. 



Our FUNdraising team has been at it again and 
has limited quantities of: 

 

Roast Beef Pies — $5 each — 400°F for 1 hour 
Ground Beef Pies — $5 each — 400°F for 1 hour 

Apple Pies — 3 for $10 — 400°F for 1 hour 
 

Don’t miss out on your opportunity to enjoy a tasty treat and to  
help GBC in it’s fundraising efforts. Last year’s efforts went  

towards materials and partial install of drop ceilings to improve  
lighting and reduce echo in the lower-ceiling sections of our  

lobby. The final section of ceiling is in progress now! Project to  
hopefully be completed by end of February, 2024 

  From our Finance Committee: 
Coffee Fellowship  .…………………………………………………….$ 16.00 
Fundraising…………………………………………………………………$ 90.00 
Sunday School ……………………………………………………………$ 35.00 
General Offering February 11, 2024……....…..….............$ 5,261.60 
Average General Offerings YTD………………………………….$ 5,274.42 
General Offerings Budget 2023.……..…….………..………...$  6,860.40 

 
Income tax receipts are in the process of being generated and  
compiled.  Our goal is to have them ready for distribution by  

Sunday, February 25th, 2024 for both GBC congregants and Henley. 

Announcements 
It’s Annual Report time!    As we start the new year, we of 
course reflect on the previous one.  In preparation for our  
Annual General Meeting, we would ask that any Ministry  
Leaders please prepare a brief report of last year’s activities. 
Please no more than 1 page (double-sided) in length.  

 
 

Upcoming Events 
Today — Family Day Sunday Potluck (following service) 
February 25th — Henley Concert with Vocal Legacy 
March 10th — Annual AGM @ 6:00pm (refreshments to follow) 
March 23rd — Men’s Ministry Venison Night 
March 29th — Good Friday Service and evening House of Prayer 
March 31st — Easter Sunday Breakfast  
March 31st — Henley Concert with The Torchmen 
April 28th — Apologetics Night with Creation Ministries 

      Darryl Ann Cowan’s son, Donny Cowan
      passed away this past Monday.   
      There will be a funeral at Tallman’s in  
      Vineland on March 4th at 11:00am,  
     (visitation at 10:00am, reception to follow). 
 
A memorial service will also be held for Geanine Piacenti here at GBC in the 
near future, date and time to be announced. 
 
Please continue to lift up the families as they go through this time of loss. 

This year, we’ll be having a buffet Easter Breakfast  
on Easter Sunday Morning (March 31st) at 8:30am sharp. 

 
This will be a ticketed breakfast, catered by Classic Caterers! 

 
Tickets are $10 per person, with kids (under 10) eating free 

(immediate family only) 
 

Our numbers are capped at 100 firm  
so register at the back of the Sanctuary  

after the service.   
(No ticket? No breakfast.) 

MEMBERSHIP 

As we’ve had some requests to join the membership 

of Glenridge Bible Church, we are offering you the 

opportunity to fill out an application and receive 

some insight as to what membership mean and  

entails.  If you are interested, please ask for a  

membership application following the service. 



Today at Glenridge Bible Church 
 

The Lord is high above all nations; His glory is above the  
heavens. Who is like the Lord our God, Who is enthroned  
on high, Who humbles Himself to behold the things that  

   are in heaven and in the earth?    
      Psalm  113 : 4-6 

Order of Service 
 

Announcements 
 

Opening Hymn  
    #306 - “Jesus Saves!”  
 

Key Verse & Invocational Prayer 
 

Musical Praise 
    #376 — “I Have Decided to Follow Jesus” 
    #380 —“Just a Closer Walk with Thee” 
  

Worship Through Tithing 
 

Discipleland Segment 

 

Scripture Reading  
    Exodus 23 : 20-33 
 

Message—Pastor Bobby Halek    
    Studies in Torah: ”The Tabernacle” 

 

Responsive Hymn 
    #393 — “Nearer, My God, to Thee” 
 

Benediction 

THIS WEEK AT G.B.C. 

 
Today 
10:00am Worship Service           
                 with Pastor Bobby 
     Family Day Potluck  
     immediately following        
     the service. 

 
Monday 
6:30pm  Prayer Meeting 
                (In Fireside Room) 

 
Wednesday 
1:00pm Prayer Meeting  
                    (Multi-purpose Room) 

6:15pm  AWANA 
8:00pm  Ensemble Practise 
                    (Fireside Room) 

 
Next Sunday  
10:00am Worship Service           
                 with Pastor Bobby 

6:30pm  Henley Concert        
                with Vocal Legacy 

 Truth for Teens - Ozzie’s Pantry 
(Located beside the church mailboxes) 

   Donations for February—Soups  
(canned, instant, etc) 

       Your donations are used by Rick and Heather  
       to help them extend their hospitality, love and assistance to  

at-risk youth as they mentor and teach them. (25 young men and 10 women)   
------------------- 

Bas Janssen wrote in with an update: 
Anadel felt good enough to make a trip to the Philippines to see her family and  

it ended up that Eric was off from school as well and so we did.  We were  
there from dec.25 till dec.30, late evening returned to HK.   

I had a Bible study with Anadel’s brother and his wife. She wants to learn more  
and she thought I had no time.  We had one evening before we left.  In March  

I will come back to the Philippines for speaking engagements and we will  
then have more studies.  She will invite other sisters from her church to join,  

they are hungry there and are not fed well spiritually. 
Eric did his exams and will get the results later.  He will do another year to get advanced 

diploma what will help to continue on to other schools as well for tourism /  
hospitality.  He is enjoying it. Thank you for praying for his continuing development. 

Anadel gets another CT scan begin March.  But in December at a doctor's check up, she 
was told she is diabetic, not in a serious state but she need more to be careful what to 
eat and self blood taking.  It was never brought up before, just last month.  The doctor 

want to see what happened with her tumor after waiting for this time, if it grows or  
decrease.  Thank you for praying for her ongoing conditions. We had on Dec.24 another 

baptism. the water was cold, the week before was between 7-10 degrees Celsius. But 
the sister wanted it.  She came for awhile to the meetings as an unbeliever. But early 
December she wanted to accept the Lord.  By sitting and listening she accepted the  

message and wanted to believe. What a blessing! I stay still for three months here what 
I am thankful for to the Lord,  on one hand it helps me quietly doing that which is given 
to me by my Lord, the other hand is just three months and need to exit.  As long it stays 
this way, is fine.  The Lord watches over our family and knows and provides our needs. 

    Glenridge Bible Church’s 

     “Missionary of the  
       Month” for February: 

     Please remember to pray for,  
    and encourage 

  

    Tanner Kennedy 
    serving with  Intervarsity 



GLENRIDGE BIBLE CHURCH 

A Bible-Based Community, united by God’s love  
and grace, that worships Him, serves others,  

and proclaims the message of Christ. 

Welcome to our  
  Worship Service    
    this Lord’s Day   

                        
       February 18th, 2024 

                   Pastor Bobby Halek 
                            Studies in Torah: 

        “The Tabernacle”              
     Exodus 25 : 1-22 

310 Scott Street, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 1J5 
905.937.1326     

email: GlenridgeBC@gmail.com www.GlenridgeBibleChurch.org 
HenleyCMF@gmail.com  www.HenleyCMF.ca 

 
Sermon videos available on our website and YouTube 

(Search for GlenridgeBibleChurch) 

Thank You for Praying 

Requests for Prayer 
* Darryl Cowan’s son Donny passed away this past Monday.  Please pray 
 for comfort in this time of loss. 
* Please pray for Walt Andres and his family after the passing of Alvina 
 Andres last Sunday.  Please pray for comfort in this time of loss. 
* Debbie Luchkanyn’s niece, Judy’s has been transferred to hospice care.  
 Doctors have found 4 additional tumors and surgery is not an option.  
 She is no longer having chemotherapy and is currently not able to eat. 
* Diane Eby is back in the hospital after suffering a fall.  She has broken 
 her hip.  While not requiring surgery (small fracture) she will need     
 extended rest to heal.  Please pray for healing and comfort. 
* Juergen Harder requests prayer for a litany of health concerns, the   
 latest being a probable aortic aneurysm.  Please pray for quick           
 assessment, treatment, and healing. 
* Eleanor Leigh’s husband, Greg has been transferred to Tabor Manor!  
 PTL! Please pray for healing and a return to faith. Please also pray     
 regarding for Eleanor’s son’s liver disease and a return to faith.  
* Catherine Keating is in River Road Retirement home for the time being 
 until she can get a placement in long-term care.  Please pray for  
 continued healing and for a quick placement . 
* Mike Moran requests prayer as he is facing radiation therapy for  
 renal cancer in his pancreas and nodules in his lungs. Please pray for 
 effective treatments, healing, and comfort in this difficult time. 
* Dave Furness asks for prayer for his daughter, Ashley.  She is getting 
 treatment for an abnormal growth.   
 Please pray for those with chronic pain or illness: 
 Sue Furness, Dave Furness, Jim Arthur, Lois and Ron Clattenburg, 
 Catherine Keating, Jaqi Shennan, Rosalie Pankoff, Eleanor Leigh,  
 Helmut Harder, Hilda Glucker, Mildred Levair, Eleanor Rogers, Mary 
 Lockett, Toni Goodliff, Carol-Dean Jeffries, Margaret Demers 

Office Schedule 
 

The office is reachable Monday-Friday, 8:30am—5:00pm. 
905.937.1326   or   GlenridgeBC@gmail.com 

 

Pastor Bobby is normally available to meet in the office from  
Tuesday to Friday, 9:30am—4:00pm 

 

We request that visits are done by appointment so we can  
ensure we have set aside time to meet your needs. 


